
Send this email to schools following the info session

Following your info session with the school, we recommend sending a follow-up email with the
following information.

Dear School Leader,

Thank you for attending a recent iMentor information session. We hope the session provided you

with a thorough overview of our program.

Next Steps:Next Steps:
If your school is interested in being considered for a partnership with iMentor, the next step

involves submitting an application with the link below.

We kindly ask that all applications be in by [insert date] to be evaluated for a school-based visit. If

you have any questions in advance of submitting the application, please do not hesitate to reach

out to us. Attached you will find the PowerPoint presentation from the session along with the link

to the related video. Please feel free to share these resources with your colleagues.

Link to iMentor Partner School Application:Link to iMentor Partner School Application:
[insert link to your specific application]

Link to iMentor Pair Video:Link to iMentor Pair Video:

Hear directly from Kevin and Adam (https://learn.imentor.org/help/kevin-and-adam)  about their

experiences in this program.

If the program doesn’t sound like a good fit for your school at this time, we still thank you for

your attendance. We generally recruit schools each winter/early spring for a fall launch and will

keep your school in mind in the future.

Sincerely,

Attach PowerPoint presentation


